
NJ-AWRA Flood Hazard Area Seminar 

Wednesday April 26, 2017 
8:30 am - 11:00 am 
Duke Farms, 1112 Dukes Parkway West, Hillsborough NJ, 08844 
Registration (free for members/ $20 for non-members/ $30 for non-members & 
includes membership for 2017) 

The New Jersey Section of the American Water Resources Association is sponsoring a 
seminar on the Revised Flood Hazard Area Regulations that were adopted on June 20, 
2016.  The presentation will review the major policy changes that have been made to 
the regulations.  In addition, engineering and environmental concepts and guidelines will 
be discussed that are necessary to comply with the rules.  Some of the topics that will 
be discussed include an overview of regulated areas and activities, flood mapping, flood 
risk assessment, flood storage displacement, riparian zones, permit types, and 
engineering requirements.  The seminar will be of interest to engineers, scientist, 
planners and policy makers that are involved in water resources, stormwater 
management and environmental permitting. 

8:30 - 9:00 am Networking, Light Breakfast 

9:00 - 11:00 am "Revised New Jersey Flood Hazard Area Regulations" by                   
Vincent Mazzei, PE 

Please note that this talk is eligible for 2 NJ-PE Credit self-reporting credits, and 2 
AICP CM Credit self-reporting. We have also applied for CPWM credits. 
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